From: Haley Kubeja

To: Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: Re: SE-22-00056 Kubeja - Transmittal of Comments
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 2:31:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

I have read the comments and do not have any questions. I have taken notes and will be
contacting the departments that need further attention.

Thank you
Haley

On Wed, Jul 13, 2022 at 1:08 PM Haley Kubeja <hkubeja32(@gmail.com> wrote:
Received, thank you.

On Wed, Jul 13, 2022, 11:41 AM Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good morning,

Please see the attached correspondence regarding your SEPA application (SE-22-00056).
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Jeremiah Cromie

Planner II

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Oftfice: 509-962-7046

jeremiah.cromie@co Kittitas.wa.us
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The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately
and delete the material from all devices.
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